
Trinity Elementary School

 
 
If you have a child that will be 5 years old on or before September 1st 2021, we 
invite you to join us on Tuesday, May 18th.   We will be offering a tour 
and a brief orientation for new Kindergarten students and families. 
 
You can pre-register your child at the link below, or fill out a registration 
packet on site that night.  You will need to bring the following with you: Birth 
Certificate, Social Security card, proof of residency, a physical exam and 
current immunization records. 
 

  Click Here to view and download 2021-2022 Registration Packet! 
 

If you plan to attend, please make an appointment by calling 727-774-9900 . 
Appointments are available from 5:00-7:00 P.M. 

 
Please bring your new Trailblazer with you to our Knowledge Nook/Media Center 
at your scheduled time with any registration paperwork. 
 

• This night will be for students who have already registered for Kindergarten, as 
well as Kindergarteners who still need to register. 

• Students will participate in a brief screener while you are here on campus. 
• Please remember due to COVID protocols, you and your child will be required to 

wear a mask while on campus. Also, we will be limiting the number of students in 
each group for safety.  

• Be on the lookout for more information about our upcoming Kindergarten 
Camp, which will be held July 26-29th.  


